
Age Group Chair- End of Year Report for HOD 

PVS Championship Meets: 

The past year has seen a more regular competition schedule for PVS, and those competitions have more 
closely resembled our pre-Pandemic meets.  

Looking at the past year’s Championship Meets, the 2021 LCM Age Group Champs (hosted by NCAP @ 
Freedom Center) and the 2022 JO’s (hosted by Machine @ UMD) were both full 3.5 day meets that were 
well attended. For JO’s this past March, UMD allowed spectators into the facility, much to the delight of 
the parents. It should be noted that coaches and Meet Directors agree that filling the Volunteer 
Positions on deck (timers, marshalls, etc…) is much easier when there are no spectators allowed into the 
venue. 

For the upcoming LCM season, PVS will host three Championship Meets (an Open Championship, 12&U 
Championship and a 13&O Champs); the 12&U Champs will be held at Claude Moore on July 14-17. 
Qualifying times for that meet should be published prior to the Spring Competition Committee Meeting 
(Tuesday, May 17).  

PVS Zone Coaches: 

PVS will elect coaches for the LC Age Group Zone Meet (August 3-6) at our Spring Competition 
Committee Meeting (“CCM”) on Tuesday, May 17. The Head Coach, Ass’t Head Coach and Ass’t Coaches 
will all be elected at that time. Any PVS coach interested in getting on that ballot should contact Erik 
Collins (PVS AG Chairperson) at erikcollins19@gmail.com 

It’s important to note that the Eastern Zone does not yet have a host for this Summer’s LCM Age Group 
Zone Championship Meet. The next EZ meeting is May 6-7, hopefully at that time a host club is named. If 
any PVS club would like to host this year’s meet (scheduled for August 3-6), please contact either the 
PVS Age Group Chair (erikcollins19@gmail.com) or the PVS General Chair, Tim Husson 
(tim.husson@gmail.com) prior to the EZ Meeting on May 6. 

 

Thanks to all the PVS clubs, coaches & volunteers who help make our meets possible throughout the 
year. Potomac Valley Swimming has worked hard to maintain a rather stable number of meets 
throughout the pandemic, and a high level of competition for our athletes- which is only possible when 
everybody works together. Thanks to everybody for your continued efforts on behalf of our student-
athletes! 

 

Erik Collins (MAKOS) 

Age Group Chair 
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